
 

 Bidbury Infant   

October 2023 

Community Coffee Mornings 

Continuing on from last year, we will be holding Community Coffee Mornings 
at the Havant Rugby Club.  We welcome guests to each session providing a supportive and in-
formative space for all our families. Come along to meet other families for coffee and a chat! 

Wednesday 22nd November 9:00am-11:00am—Guest: Family Support Service—Back to Basics 

Autumn—Request for donations 

As part of our Harvest Celebrations, we asking for 
donations of food items to share with our  local food 
bank and support our community. We will be collect-
ing any dry food items which have a long shelf life, in 
the school office during next week (week beginning 
16th October).  
On the last day of term (20th October), when you 
come to collect your child at 3:05pm, children will be 
greeting you by singing a Harvest song they have 
learnt! 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Thank you for all your kind donations and purchases of cakes at our   

coffee morning.  We raised £252 for the Macmillan Cancer Support! 

End of an Era 

After 11 years working 
as part of our Bidbury 
team, Mrs Diprose will be 
leaving us on Friday 20th 
October to begin her new 
role within the insurance 
industry.   

We have loved working with you,          
Mrs Diprose, thank you for the friendship 
and laughter.  Keep in touch with us! 

Good luck and best wishes for your next 
adventure! 

Christmas Cards  - This year, we will be working with a company to create      
Christmas Cards from your children’s drawings!  Look out for information to follow 
about how to order these! 

 Please note: this 
includes any form 
of intimidation— 

If you wish to   
discuss any      

concerns please 
contact us to make 
an appointment. 



 Our Golden Gems 

Our values of Resilience, Respect, Independence and Self-Regulation are the focus 
for all our work.   

Children receive a ‘Gem of the Day’ certificate for demonstrating one of the values.   

One child per class will receive a ‘Golden Gem’ Certificate for demonstrating all four values 
that week. 

Congratulations to the following children for earning their Golden Gem in September: 

Emerald— Mollie-May H, Jack R, Olive C, Ashton F 

Opal— Nell J, Ronnie H, Myla, Harrison B 

Topaz—Kieran C, Mille W, Huxley P, Maci-Lee S 

Onyx—Matilda B, Ossie H-D, Faith W, Erin T 

After School Clubs—Autumn Term  

After school clubs for the autumn term are as follows: 

Movie Magic - MONDAYS 6th Nov, 13th Nov, 20th Nov, 27th Nov, 4th Dec 
 
Construction - TUESDAYS 7th Nov, 14th Nov, 21st Nov, 28th Nov, 5th Dec  
 
Musical Theatre – TUESDAYS from 31st October for 7 weeks (external company) 
 
Girl's Football - THURSDAYS 9th Nov, 16th Nov, 23rd Nov, 30th Nov, 7th Dec 
 
Photography – THURSDAYS from 2nd November for 6 weeks (external company)  

Individual & Sibling Photographs—30th October 2023 

‘Yellow’ Photography will be taking children’s photos after half term.  

They have also kindly agreed to begin at 8am to take sibling photographs, including        
pre-school children. Please arrive at the hall door from 8am on Monday 30th October if you 
would like sibling photographs taken—there is no need to book! 

Parents Evenings: Don’t forget to sign up to your parent’s evening slots ready for the 

week beginning 16th October! You will have received an invitation to book through our 
Teachers2Parents app.  Please see your child’s teacher if you have yet to book. 



 Treasure Island 

This term, we have great pleasure in declaring our Treasure Island officially OPEN!   

Treasure Island is our new nurture room run by Mrs Bruce, Mrs Fry and Miss Hallitt. 

The aim of this provision is to address social and emotional needs that can be a barrier to children’s 
learning. It is designed to help children develop vital social skills, to develop confidence and self-respect, 
and to take pride in behaving well and achieving. There is a special emphasis on language development 
and communication: nothing is taken for granted and everything is clearly explained by the team.       
Children are given the time they need both to listen and be listened to. 

Staff Spotlight 

Each month, we will be introducing our team so you always know who to come to for advice and      
support. 

This month the spotlight is on… 

“Hello, I’m Mrs Bruce. 

I am a learning support       
assistant here at Bidbury and I 
work in the Treasure Island as 
the Nurture Practitioner. It is 
my job to support children to 
work on their individual needs so that they can 
enjoy success. Our Treasure Island is based at 
the back of the school and we have carefully 
designed it to feel homely and welcoming.   

In my spare time, I love to watch films with my 
husband and two children.” 

“Hi I’m Mrs O’Halloran. I 
have been at Bidbury for 
almost 9 years.  I have been 
the Year R teacher since I 
started.  I wear many hats      
including holding           
responsibility for support our most vulnerable   
children. I love my role helping  children start on 
their education  journey.  I love spending time 
with my family at the weekends and I am looking 
forward to Ireland beating New Zealand in the 
rugby this weekend!” 

“Hi I’m Miss Thomas. I teach 
in Emerald Class in Year 1 
and I am the maths and     
geography leader.  I support 
all the teachers and children 
across the school to make   
progress in these subjects and 
I am a member of the Senior Leadership Team.  

During weekends and school holidays I love to 
go for long walks with my family.” 

 

“Hello, I’m Mrs Foy, I’ve been 
at Bidbury for 6 years and 
have worked as the Special 
Educational Needs              
Co-ordinator for 2 years. I   
support all children across the 
school to make progress      
socially, emotionally and academically. I help to 
run the Community Coffee Mornings—pop in and 
say ‘hi’! 

In my spare time I enjoy travelling and   spending 
time with my family and my bulldog, Billie!” 



 
Celebrating Learning at Bidbury 

Year R—Curriculum focus 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Celebrating Learning at Bidbury 

Year 1—Autumn 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1—Autumn 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Celebrating Learning at Bidbury 

Year 2 

 

 

The Year Two children took a trip to Southampton to the Sea City Museum where they learnt all about the Titanic! 



 

 

Have you succeeded in achieving something outside of school recently?  Perhaps a swimming certificate or a     
football trophy? We would love to hear about your achievements so we can add them to our next newsletter! 

Send in a photo and a brief explanation of your achievement to:                                             

adminoffice@bidbury-inf.hants.sch.uk  

 

 

 

Community Celebrations  

Medication 

If you need school staff to administer medication for your child, please ensure it is 
clearly labelled and is brought directly to the office where you will be asked to   

complete a consent form.  

Thank you 

Well done, Owen from Year 2 for 
achieving your Level 3 certificate 
in swimming! 

So proud of you Aden 
and Isaac for running 

2km in the Park Run last 
week! Both achieving 
their personal best! 

Isaac =  10m 54s 

Aden = 16m 12s 

During the summer holidays  Olive 
received her marathon wrist band 
for completing 21 junior park runs, 
which is the equivalent of a      
marathon! She recently got a new 
personal best, running her 27th 
park run in only 12m 49s!  

Incredible achievement, 
Joshua in Year 2 for being 

selected for trials at 
Bournemouth FC! 

Mrs, Soltani—Congratulations on achieving 
your NCFE Cache Level 2 Certificate in        

Supporting Teaching and Learning! 

A great achievement! 



 

Honeypot Charity Visit 

Thank you to Viv Carter who came along last week to 
deliver an assembly all about the Honeypot Children’s 
Charity.  

Honeypot are the national young carers charity who pro-
vide countryside respite breaks and wrap-around support 

to give young carers, with responsibilities beyond their years, the oppor-
tunity to create happy memories and build brighter futures. 

Miss Wilson, Opal Class Teacher, has volunteered for this charity for a 
number of years and organised the assembly to raise awareness. Thank 
you for allowing us to see what amazing work you all do for others.  

If you would like to find out more, check out: https://www.honeypot.org.uk  

Year R  

If you have not already done so, please could you send your child into school with 
a pair of  wellington boots so they are able to enjoy the outside learning space   
regardless of the weather! 
 
Request for Help— 
Year R are in need of a small fridge to hold the children’s milk and snacks so they have access 
throughout the morning. 
If you can help with this, we would be very grateful!   
 
A parent has already kindly donated an under counter fridge for the stock of milk—Thank you!  

Time to Share Sessions 

Time to share sessions are opportunities for all our families to come into classrooms at the end of 
the school day to see the what the children have been learning.  You are invited to join us on the 
following dates this year: 

Thursday 30th November 2023 

Thursday 8th February 2024 

Thursday 28th March 2024 

Thursday 23rd May 2024 

Please come along on these dates so your child can show off how hard they’ve been working! 



Dates for your Diary Autumn 2023 

16th-20th October  Parents’ Evenings* 

23rd-27th October  HALF TERM 

Monday 30th October Individual Photographs 

Sibling Photographs from 8am in the hall 

13th-17th November Anti-Bullying Week* 

Wednesday 22nd November Community Coffee Morning—Back to Basics at 
the Rugby Club, 9am – 11am  

* Details to follow 

Inset Days 2023-2024 

(No school for children) 

 

Tuesday 2nd January 2024 

Monday 19th February 2024 

Monday 22nd July 2024 

Tuesday 23rd July 2024 

Open Days for Parents of New Entrants 2024 

 

Friday 20th October 9:30am 

Thursday 2nd November 1:30pm 

Wednesday 8th November 9:30am 
Tuesday 21st November 1:30pm 
Monday 4th December 1:30pm 

 

Please call to book a visit! 


